
 

 

 

7 May 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

With this cold change we are all experiencing, we’d like to advise that the Uniform 

Shop will be taking appointments for children already attending school, or in 

preparation for a full return to the College, to allow time for parents to organise winter 

uniforms or pickup orders. 

 

Appointments will be available every day between 8:30am and 3:30pm from Monday 

11 May for two weeks. To make an appointment please call Wendy Papasergio at 

Central Administration on 97527410. 

 

We will be opening up the ‘service’ door on the side of the Uniform Shop to allow entry 

at your appointed time to comply with Government stipulation that Parents/Visitors 

are not permitted on Campus. 

 

For your convenience tights and socks are currently available to purchase from 

Primary Reception and for secondary students currently on campus, from Student 

Reception.  

I would also like to advise you of a change to the Girls Uniform Policy - tights are now 

optional with the Winter Uniform and girls may choose to wear either school socks or 

tights. A reminder also to check the length of your daughter’s winter skirt, as a lot of 

growing may have occurred since they were last worn. 

 

We will continue to keep you informed of any changes as they occur, particularly 

following the review of the current situation by CEWA on Monday 11 May. In the 

meantime, I encourage you to contact us should you need to discuss adjusting your 

financial arrangements with the College and remind you that the College is open and 

the option to send your children to school, where they will be supported with their 

Remote Learning, is available should you need it. 

 

Regards 

 
Frank Norton 


